
7/31/09 

HURRICANE GARBAGE POLICY 

Proper Disposal of Garbage/Trash Before Hurricanes 

Owners wanting to clean out their Refrigerators and 
Freezers before Hurricanes cannot use the office 

dumpster for garbage disposal. All garbage must be 
bagged in heavy duty bags and either left in the 

Freezer to refreeze when electricity is restored or 
left in the garage, patio, fenced in yard or unit to be 
disposed of after the storm has passed and normal 

garbage collection has resumed. The Jefferson 
Parish Dump, located at 400 David Dr. (between 
Airline and West Metairie) will accept garbage. 

 

DON'T LEAVE GARBAGE ON CURBS TO BE PICKED UP 

The Dumpster must be kept empty for the 
Association to dispose of storm debris. 

  

Violations of this Policy will result in an 
Assessment to all Owners to cover the cost of 

garbage removal. 
 

 

Tim Munch 

Property Manager 

Audubon Trace Condominium Association 


